

380 South Bates (The Community House) Birmingham, Michigan 48009 (248) 644-5832

June 8, 2017

Dear Keith,

On behalf of the Senior Men's Club of Birmingham, I would like to thank you for the superb presentation "Living Life Through the Lens" you gave on Friday June 2<sup>nd</sup> at The Community House. It was very enlightening and thought provoking to all our members. They were amazed at your wide experience and expert knowledge from the culinary world, to your achievements on "Survivor", to film directing and producing and the distinguished personalities you met along the way. We also wish to congratulate you on the 11 Emmys you have earned to date.

It is a pleasure to welcome you as a new member of the SMCB. We look forward to your participation in the Club and working with you on your new projects. Through the leadership of Malcolm Hendy, and in cooperation with our Special Events Committee, we eagerly anticipate viewing your new films, "Maire's Journey" and "Enlisted".

Thanks again for a memorable morning. Your presentation was one of the highlights of our 60<sup>th</sup> Anniversary year. Welcome to our team.

Richard A. Kamp

President, Senior Men's Club of Birmingham

cc: Malcolm Hendy, Mike Clement, Tim McGee